
From: Anu Gary
To: Jeanette Brown; Carjetta L. Crook; Kristen Rawson
Subject: Report from Commissioner Ball on proposed CF Williams private cemetery in Bay Minette
Date: Monday, October 9, 2023 3:15:47 PM

Commissioner Ball visited the proposed CF Williams private cemetery site today, October 9, 2023,
and recommends approval of the cemetery petition.  Please see site photos below.
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Anu Gary
Administrative Services Manager
Baldwin County Commission
312 Courthouse Square, Suite 12
Bay Minette, AL 36507
(251) 580-2564 office

 


